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Dear Members of the Marist Community:
 
Please join us on Wednesday, September 28 at 12:30 p.m. for a virtual Town Hall to discuss the draft
Self-Study Report for Middle States reaccreditation. You can register for the session at the link
below:
https://marist-edu.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_9LRZ5ZvmRX-QViNjxLIIXA
 
The draft Institutional Self-Study reflects the efforts of over 125 members of the Marist Community
who have come together over the past year to examine our practices in relation to the Commission’s
Standard as well as our own self-defined Institutional Priorities. The report captures our current
practices, growth and development over the past decade, and recommended future directions.
 
You may access a copy of the draft report on myMarist under the Marist Initiatives Tab. The self-
study report is still in draft form and indexing, graphic design, and revisions remain underway.
 
At the Town Hall we will provide an overview of key findings and allow time for both discussion and
feedback. Please note that if you cannot attend the Town Hall, your feedback is still most welcome.
Feel free to send feedback directly to MiddleStates@marist.edu before Friday, September 30.
 
Thank you for your input into this important process.
 
Sincerely,
Thomas Wermuth, Vice President for Academic Affairs
Carol Rinke, Professor of Education
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